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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
 

The Hellenic Statistical Authority (ELSTAT) informs users that the announcement “Quarterly 
Non-Financial Accounts of Institutional Sectors” of the data for the fourth quarter 2023 
released on 25 April 2024 has been replaced due to an identified tabulation error concerning 
Table 2 on page 2 and the paragraph describing it. 
It is noted that the analytical tables of the ELSTAT’s webpage are correct. 
 
 
  


